
 

       April 2015 Newsletter       

 Hello all and welcome to a new month where the kids will be exploring about 
different animals and the things they do. We would like to remind everyone that at pick up you 
are responsible for your child, please be sure that your child stays with you at all times safety 
first. Thank you all for your support during our Book Fair, it was a huge success. 

Our annual Easter bonnet parade will be on April 2
nd

  at 4pm. Get your creative minds 
moving and enjoy making a fun, festive bonnet for your child to show off in the parade. 

VPK and WW parents, summer is approaching quickly; please let administration 
know by May 1

st
 if your child will be attending for the summer program. 

Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid 
those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 
family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

 
Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                   

wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures 
from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 

We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on 
G+. Please go to the following link: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

       “April Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Animals in Action 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“P-Z” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

                   “9 & 10”      “20” 
& 

“Triangle & Rectangle” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Brown & Gray” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “April  2015” 
 

March 31st… Picture Day- 
Infants, Dev.1, Dev.2 Dev.3A 
 
April 1st… Picture Day- 
Dev.3B, VPK & Siblings 
 
April 2nd… Picture Day- 
VPK Cap & Gown 
 
April 2nd…  
Easter Bonnet Parade @4pm 
 
April 3rd… 
Wellington Closed 
 
April 24th… Parent’s Night Out 
6:15pm-10:00pm 

                           
             To the following students & staff in April 2015… 
 

Julia Alright…4/14 Grant Steele…4/15 
Annabelle Wiedenbauer…4/23 Gabriella Kilmer…4/24 

Landon Herr…4/27 Easton Ullein…4/29 
Staff… 

Mrs. Millie…4/5 Ms.Tiffany…4/29 
 

 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

  We will miss Oliver M. he is off to a new 
journey in Dev.1. We would like to welcome Finley and 
Charlotte to our room. We are happy to have you grow with us. 
Miggy is now walking and running, he will be joining the 
toddlers soon. Brody is saying bye-bye. Skyler enjoys blowing 
kisses to everyone. Gabby and Madilyn are enjoying the push 
toys. Oliver D. is enjoying eating cereal. Hailey is now rolling 
over.  

Happy Birthday to Gabriella! 
             Thank you, 

            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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 Let’s welcome a new month as we learn 
about different animals and their sounds, a moo, moo 
here and quack, quack there and roar goes the lion and 
lots more. We would like to welcome our new friends to 
our class we are excited to have you learn and grow with 
us. 
    Parents please make sure your child has an extra 
change of clothes in their cubbies and weather 
appropriate. Remember to check your child’s cubby daily 
for any papers or belongings to go home. Any questions 
or concerns feel free to talk to us. 

Happy Birthday Annabelle! 
  

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan & 
               Mrs. Kathleen 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      
               

  

         

 

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  
 

   Hooray, Hooray April is here! Animals are 
coming, let’s get in gear. We will be going over our colors, 
shapes and numbers as well as learning about all kind of 
animals from the farm to the jungle.  
Parents a reminder that food and drinks are not allowed in the 
classroom, please check your child’s cubby for their soiled 
laundry. Have a great month!     
                 Happy Birthday Grant! 

 Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Bailey 

 

 April is here, let’s give a cheer! 
As we eagerly look forward to another great month. 

We will be exploring the world of “Animals in Action.” 
Farm animals, dinosaurs, zoo animals and ocean animals will 
be on our to do list. We will also be tracing letters, numbers 
and working with usins scissors properly. The rain might 
keep us from outdoors, but it won’t keep us from having fun 
inside! 

This month we will also be having our bonnet hat 
competition. The more creative the better! There will be an 
egg hunt for the children outside, we are asking for pre-filled 
donated eggs. Eggs can be filled with stickers, small toys and 
candy (NO chocolate or peanut products). 

Thank you for all your support with helping our 
classroom events and activities such a huge success. 

Thank you, 
       Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Linn    

 
 

 
 
 
    
          
                      
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
                           

Page 3 of 4 School Newsletter Classroom News 

 
 
 
 

      

      Developmental 3B News 

March flew by so fast. We learned about spring, 
time change, St. Patrick’s Day and much more. Spring break 
was a blast. 
Now we are ready for some animals in action. We will also be 
getting ready for our Easter bonnet parade on April 2

nd
 at 4pm. 

Hope to see everyone there. Spring pictures are April 1
st
, cap & 

gown pictures are April 2
nd. Don’t forget we are also getting 

ready for graduation; May 28
th
 is the big day. We would like 

each child to bring in a plain white t-shirt (no pockets). Our 
school year is coming to an end fast than we know it, please 
remember to VPK starts at 8:30am, please be on time. 
 Don’t forget our cubby is small so only a small blanket, 
crib sheet and weather appropriate extra set of clothes, make 
sure all labeled first and last name. 
 A big thank you for all who help make a cooking and 
classroom activities a huge success. Also thank you for all the 
donated books from the book fair.  
          Happy birthday Julia, Landon & Easton! 
 

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  
                        

    VPK News  

                             
 
 
 
                            

             
                                 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and include  
ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch bag as 
well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home on 
Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being left 
over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me or 
leave me a note.  Remember any items left in the 
refridgerator after Friday will be discarded.  
Remember to inform your childs teachers of any 
changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags on a 
daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 
 
 
 
 
                      

Our theme for this month is Animals in 
Action, so let’s get ready to jump like a kangaroo & hop 
like a bunny. We will learn about animals like farm 
animals, zoo animals, jungle animals, their homes, 
habitats and what they eat. Also I would like to invite 
any parents/ family members to come in and talk with us 
about our theme or show any pets to help us with our 
theme. If any questions please see Ms. Russ. 
Please remember to keep an eye on the door and your 
child’s file folder for upcoming activities. 
**Please NO toys, only on show & tell day and must be 
theme related. 
 
   Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 


